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To:  All CHRIS Members  
 
Subject:  CHRIS Chairmanship  
Ref:  1) Decision No 17.b of the 16th IH Conference (April 2002) 

2) CHRIS Letter 3/2002, dated 16 May 2002 
3) CHRIS Letter 4/2002, dated 5 June 2002 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
In accordance with the views of Member States expressed during the XVIth IHC the IHB 
called for nominations for the Chairmanship of CHRIS. Mr Ole Berg (Denmark) has been 
nominated by Sweden and Finland. While a Director from the new Directing Committee will 
have responsibility for CHRIS related matters, within the IHB, it is uncertain at this stage, 
whether a Director will be nominated by the new Directing Committee for Chairmanship of 
CHRIS.  
 
Provision has been made for the new Director to attend the next CHRIS meeting in Shanghai, 
if available, and the intention is to confirm or elect the new Chairman, depending on the 
decision of the new Directing Committee.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


